MEDICAL INSURANCE FOR FACULTY MEMBERS

(Board of Trustees Meeting, February 8, 1976)

With regard to the proposal concerning medical insurance, the Board of Trustees considered the proposal as made, and after discussion revised the proposal to provide for the College to carry 75% of the cost of the College's medical insurance program for members of the faculty provided that this cost to the College did not exceed \$14 per month for each faculty member covered. It was agreed that the effective date of this change would be March 1, 1976.